Belgrade, 20 August 2017

Dear Mr. President.

On the occasion of the National Day of Hungary, I extend to you, on behalf of the people of the Republic of Serbia and on my own behalf, cordial congratulations and best wishes for further progress of your country and all its citizens.

I am particularly pleased to note that the bilateral relations between the Republic of Serbia and Hungary are at a historical maximum in the year when we are celebrating the 135<sup>th</sup> anniversary since the establishment of diplomatic relations between the Republic of Serbia and Hungary. I am confident that, owing to our joint efforts, we will manage to maintain the further stable development of our political relations and economic ties, to the mutual benefit of our peoples.

I would also like to use this opportunity to reiterate my gratitude for Hungary's consistent support to the Republic of Serbia in the process of bringing it closer to the European Union.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Aleksandar Vučić

His Excellency Mr. Janos Ader President Hungary Budapest